
 January 19, 2022 

 Senate Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs Committee 
 Senator Paul G. Pinsky, Chairman 
 Senator Cheryl C. Kagan, Vice Chairman 
 2 West 
 Miller Senate Office Building 
 Annapolis, Maryland 21401 

 RE: In Favor of SB 96 

 Dear Chairman Pinsky, Vice Chair Kagan, and Committee Members, 

 I  am  writing  to  you  in  support  of  SB96,  which  establishes  and  maintains  basketball  courts  in 
 Charles  County,  MD.  Currently,  there  is  limited  access  to  participate  in  sports  at  our  county 
 parks,  so  adding  basketball  courts  to  parks  with  baseball  fields  will  not  only  benefit  the  youth  of 
 my  county,  but  all  residents.  There  are  countless  advantages  to  passing  this  bill  since  basketball 
 courts  can  be  used  to  improve  the  health  and  wellness  of  people  who  use  them.  While  this  is  not 
 the  end  to  improvements  needed  to  be  made  to  our  county  parks,  this  is  a  major  step  in  the  right 
 direction. Thank you for considering this legislation. 

 Sincerely, 
 Cidney McNeil 
 2674 Lubbock Place 
 Waldorf, MD 20603 


